
 

 

 

St. Patrick/St. Clement Parish 
West Albany 

419 W Lyon Ave 
Lake City, MN 55041 

June 15th - The Most Holy Trinity 
 

 
 

Father Thế Hoàng 
Office: (651) 345-4134 
Rectory: (651) 448-8541​
Email:  frthehoang@gmail.com 

   Deacon David Dose​
      Cell: (507) 273-1983 
 

Mass Schedule  ​
St. Patrick - West Albany   

 Sunday - 8:00 a.m.​
      Confessions – 7:30 a.m. 

St. Mary of the Lake - Lake City​
   Saturday - 5:00 p.m. ​
   Sunday - 10:00 a.m. 

Confession available before weekday 
Masses at St Mary’s 8:20 – 8:50 am 
Website:  stpatrickswestalbany.org​

Facebook Page: stpatrickswestalbany  

MISSION STATEMENT:  To use our resources, 
wisdom, and energy to empower and encourage 
parish families and surrounding communities so 
that people see Christ in our works and 
commitment to make our parishes thrive and grow 
and to share our faith with others. 

Brianna Evers:  Director of Faith 
Formation​
   Hall/Office: (507) 753-2424​
   Cell: (507)421-5766      
 Email: briannaeversfaithformation@gmail.com   
Bulletin Items / Mass Intentions  
 Contact:  Becky Lukes  Cell: (507)990-6657 
please leave a message 
Email:  westalbanybulletin@gmail.com 
Please contact Becky to confirm mass intention 
scheduling as intentions are placed weeks and 
months in advance.  

 

QR code to St Mary / St Patrick’s webiste.  
You can visit the 

website and view the 
 calendar on  your 

smartphone by 
scanning this QR 
code with  your 

phone’s camera.        

  

 

Pastoral Care of the Sick 
Parishioners who are homebound and who wish to receive a pastoral  
visit should contact Father.  Persons who are seriously ill or who are anticipating 
surgery should make arrangements for the Sacrament of Anointing. 

R.C.I.A. 
Individuals who wish to learn more about the Catholic Faith are  
invited to consider our Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults program.   
You are welcome to contact Dave and Ann Marie Dose at (651) 345-2439. 

Baptism Preparation 
Parents requesting the sacrament of Baptism should call the St. Mary Parish office 
(651)345-4134 

Prayer Chain 
To add a request to the prayer chain please contact Kim Stelling at 
stelling.kimberly@mayo.edu 

Marriage Preparation   
Couples should contact the priest at least six months prior to the 
proposed wedding date to discuss the marriage preparation program. 

Hall Rent    
Parish members may rent St Patrick’s Community Center.  For prices and to reserve 
the hall, contact Meg Sprick at (651)345-4804. 

New Parishioner Signup 
If you are interested in becoming a member or would like more    information 
about our St Patrick's Parish Family, please see Father Hoang at church or contact 
him at (651)345-4134 or email frthehoang@gmail.com 

Sunshine Blessings 
Please contact Louann Fieck, (507)259-5824, if you know of any parish member or 
person in the community that would benefit from a get-well wish, some encouraging 
words, or even just a simple personal note from the parish.   

 
                           

                             Parish Support 
                  June 8, 2025 
                   Adult   $  850 
                   Plate   $  160            
   Building Fund  $ 25 
                                                Cemetery Fund $ 160 
                                               Ascension   $ 10 
  
 

                                          
        Bulletin Prayer Requests 
If there is anyone you would like us to pray for and put in 
the bulletin, please call Becky Lukes at (507)990-6657 or 
send an email to westalbanybulletin@gmail.com 

●​ Please pray for a gentleman who is receiving medical care 
●​ Please pray for women that are moving to make new lives 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

★​ 150th Anniversary Open House with picnic lunch July 20th 
★​ Pancake Breakfast  August 3 - proceeds to St Patrick’s cemetery 

 
 

Diocesan updates: 
 

 

August 24   
St Joseph’s Family Camp 
Ironwood Springs Christian Ranch, Stewartville  

 
 

 
 

 

The CCW group is 
in need of a new 
president by the 
July 15th meeting.  
 

After much thought, consideration, and two and a half years, I 
have decided to step down as CCD president as of the July 15th 
meeting.   It is time to pass the torch.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
Blessings, Louann 
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A Message from Father Thế 
 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 

This weekend, we celebrate the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity! It is a 
very daunting thing to try to understand the nature of the Holy Trinity. 
Sometimes as human beings, we like to complicate things. What if Jesus 
wants us to be close to him and all persons of the Trinity like we are close 
to our own families? 
 

Jesus often talks about desiring that the children of God are close to the 
Father just as the Father and He are so close to each other’s. It is also 
fitting that we are celebrating this weekend for Fathers as well. Happy 
Father’s Day to all of you who are earthly and spiritual fathers. 
Thanks for all that you do! I have a gift for you with St. Joseph’s prayer 
card at the end of the Masses. 
 

Sincerely, 
Fr. The Hoang 
 

 

 

 
 
Chris Decker has made another quilt 
which honors St Patrick’s 150th 
anniversary of the church building.  The 
quilt will be displayed in the back of 
church and tickets are available to 
purchase.  $5 each or a book of 5 for 
$20.  Tickets can be purchased at the 
Breakfast Barn,. or by contacting Meg 
Sprick at 651-380-7274.   

  
 

 


